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March 14, 2017 

Via U.S. Mail & 

@ 



from Sandra Battle, Acting Assistant Sec'y for Civil Rights, U.S. Dep't of Educ., & T.E. 
Wheeler, II, Acting Assistant Attorney Gen. for Civil Rights, U.S. Dep't of Justice, to 
Colleagues (Feb. 22, 2017), https://www.justice.gov/opa/press-release/file/941551/download. 
SPLC seeks information about what individuals or groups of individuals, if any, attempted to 
influence the Departments' decision to withdraw this guidance. 

Pursuant to FOIA and the Departments' implementing regulations, I request, on behalf of SPLC, 



If any Department or component of a Department denies a fee waiver, then that Department or 
component should inform me ifthe fee will exceed $1,000 before fees are incurred. SPLC 
nonetheless reserves the right to appeal. 

Please feel free to contact me by phone or email if necessary to discuss this request. 

David C. Dinielli, Deputy Legal Director 
Diego A. Soto, Law Fellow 
LGBT Rights & Special Litigation 
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